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ELECTRODE FURNACE CABINET – ELECTRODE DRYER 
WITH DOUBLE DIGITAL THERMOSTAT 

(WHEELED) 

 

CAPACITY 20 +20 = 40 PACK.  
4.000 STICKS – 200 KG 

HEIGHT 160 CM 

LENGTH- WIDTH  65x57 CM 

TEMPERATURE 0-400 °C 

ELECTRIC POWER 3.000 + 3.000 = 6.000 W 

ELECTRIC VOLTAGE 380-400 V 

TOTAL CURRENT 16 A 

WEIGHT 175 KG 

Before finalizing the shocking process is complete in 
standard ovens, new electrodes shall not be placed, the 
resting process shall be applied to the shocked 
electrodes and when the electrodes are finished all, new 
product can be taken into process, in this sense, the 
main operating principle is to carry out both of these 2 
processes, in one section carrying out the shocking 
process while carrying out the resting process on the 
other section. 

After the electrodes at factory output are put to 
shocking process in shocking ovens at 300 °C they are to 
be taken to 130 °C temperature level and they shall be 
taken to resting process than they shall be taken into 
welding process. This process is not frequently carried 
out in busy workshops with standart ovens. In this 
product, there are two seperate sections with two 
independent digital thermostat this allowing shocking 
process in one section while carrying out the resting 
process in the other which provides a special application 
for busy workshops. 
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